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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

It has been a lovely start to our half term, and we even had glimmers of sunshine which we hope to get more 
and more of over the next few weeks. We have had our celebrations assemblies this week and I have spoken to 
the children in Years 4 to 6 today about us focussing on healthy lifestyles and looking after our mental health. 
We are also going to have a focus on our values and how we can use these in everything we do at home and at 
school. I am looking forward to seeing more children and parents next week for their celebration breakfasts, 
which is always a treat for the staff involved too! 

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our friendly team. If 
you are interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

We are all excited for World Book Day next week. Were looking forward to see the child in their costumes  on 
Thursday 6th March. Don’t forget, to bring in your bookmark entries for our competition where children will 
have the opportunity to win a super prize!  
Thank you to everyone who has brought in books for the book swap next week. If you child hasn't yet then don't 
worry. Please send in a book on their book swap day. These are as follows:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please support the book swap. This is a great chance for children to choose something new or different to enjoy 
- and clear out any books your children have finished with.   
 
Young Voices Concert Resorts World I just wanted to say a huge thank you and well done to all the children 
who sang in the ‘Young Voices Choir’ . The children were absolutely amazing and sang their hearts out. They 
were an absolute pleasure to take and it really made me so proud to take a minute to look back at them 
singing and showing so much positivity and enthusiasm. I hope that you enjoyed the performance. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 
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PE Days:  
Reception—Friday 
Year 1— Wednesday 
Year 2— Thurs & Fri  
Year 3— Friday 
Year 4—Tues & Thurs 
Year 5— Wed & Fri 
Year 6— Friday 



 

On Monday 24th February, Year 3 had a visit from Dom from Portals to the Past. 
They came in dressed in their finest Roman garments and some even looked 
ready for battle. It was such an exciting and fun day. Dom told us the story of 
Romulus and Remus and how Rome got its name, with some of our lovely children 
taking on the roles of acting it out. We played two different ancient Roman 
game. One was called delta, which was where we used a roman coin to score 
points using roman numerals. The other was similar to noughts and crosses and 
was called Rota. 
We really enjoyed learning how to march and charge like Roman soldiers. We 
took the role very seriously. We finished the day playing Circle of Death, where 
we used our skills as Roman soldiers to chop at the legs of our opponents. Unlike 
real Roman soldiers, we didn’t have our armour on to protect us. It was such a 
fantastic day! 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  10th – 
14th February 2025 

Highest Year 6 Mrs 
Medcraft’s class 100% 

Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.49! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the week… 

 
Dogs laugh, but they 
laugh with their tails! 

Eamonn O’C Year 4     Elsie G Year 1    Penny M Year 1 

Isla C Year 5               Lena A Rec      Ruby B Nursery 

Alexandra Z-D Rec   Demilade L Year 5    Ada F Year 1  

Prince I Year 1          Nathan E Year 5               
Charlotte W Year 6  

Year 1 Hello Spring  by Jo Lindley recommended by Mrs Freeman   

Year 2  Messi Rules by Simon Mugford recommended by Archer 
Year 3 The BFG by Roald Dahl recommended by Hal P  

Year 4 Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief  By Rick Riordan recommended by Thomas S  

Year 5  Mega Monster by David Walliams recommended by Sebastian E   

Year 6 The Afterwards by A. F Harrold recommended by Ella B-J 

 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker  
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



In Reception Some people 
from the NHS one body one 
life attended school and 
taught what to do to keep us 
fit and healthy , they took 
part in various exercises and 
completed a food plate, 
learning about proteins, 
carbohydrates, dairy, fruit 
and vegetables and fat, salt 
and sugars.  

In Year 6 
English , we have 
been reading a 
variety of 
survivor stories 
by David Long . 
Using this for 
inspiration we 
have started to 
plan our own 
survivor stories 
with a similar 
theme. 

Year 1 began their next unit of writing by learning the structure of their new story 
through role play. We saw some very brave knights and extremely scary dragons!  

Earlier in the week, Year 4 came back to find 
their classroom had been ransacked by a 
mysterious intruder!!  They used clues from 
around the room to try and work out who or 
what could have possibly done this, creating a 
word bank of powerful vocabulary to use when 
writing their character descriptions.  

Celebrating our week  

In yoga this week, Year 3 
have been looking at different 
ways to transition between 
poses. We used our creativity 
and imagination to come up 
with different ways this could 
be done.  

This week in Year 2 we researched the 
continent of Asia and created posters to 
present our information to the class.  

In Year 5   
Science we 
thought about 
the orbiting of 
the planets and 
reenacted them. 
We are looking 
forward to   
seeing this 
weeks exciting 
alignment of the 
planets in the 
sky.  

In Nursery we read Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We turned the 
role play house in to the three bears house then acted out the    
story.  


